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Good Day 

Building Strong Families, Inc., a 501c3 nonprofit organization, is offering a wonderful opportunity 

for the youth in our community on Saturday, March 23, 2024. 

Building Strong Families, Inc., will host its fourth Youth Employability Skills workshop from 10:00 

a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the University Area Community Development Center, 14013 N 22nd St., 

Tampa, FL on March 23.  

The workshop is geared for youth ages 15 through first year in college.   

Some of the topics to be covered include:  “Making a Good Impression: The Job Application”, 

“Building a Resume with Little Job Experience”, “Dress to Impress but Dress for Success”, 

“Sealing the Deal:  Interviewing Tips”, and “Appropriate Work Etiquette: Keeping Your Job”. 

The sessions will be facilitated by corporate managers as well as others with expertise in human 

resources. 

A continental breakfast and light lunch will be provided. 

There is no cost to attend, but pre-registration is required by March 8, 2024, so that we can plan 

appropriately. 

To register online, visit http://www.BuildingStrongFamiliesOfFlorida.com, contact the Building 

Strong Families, Inc. office at 813-759-0260, or email the Building Strong Families, Inc. 

president at pmrivers@aol.com. 

Please share this valuable information and the attached flyer with youth and their parents or 

guardians who might benefit from this wonderful opportunity. 

Thanks so much for your assistance and support! 

 

Pauline Rivers, PhD, Founder & President 
Building Strong Families, Inc. 
http://www.BuildingStrongFamiliesOfFlorida.com 
813-759-0260 (office) 
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